
Special Thank You to Heartdwellers in Trinidad & Tobago 
December 27, 2018 

 
The Lord bless you, Heartdwellers. This is just a very, 
very short notice. A couple of people in Trinidad came 
forward to help us with our situation. And I wanted to 
send them something as a thank you. So, I don't 
remember who you were? If you would please leave a 
message here, I'll get in touch with you. 
 
God bless you and thank you so much. 


